
 
 

Stockton College to Host Reception for Area 
Servicemen, Servicewomen and Veterans 

 
“Veterans Supporting Veterans” set for February 5 

 
For Immediate Release 
Thursday, January 29, 2009 
 
Contact: Tim Kelly 
  Office of Public Relations 
  Galloway Township, NJ 08240 
  Tim.Kelly@stockton.edu 
  (609) 652-4950 
 
Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will host a 
meeting and reception for area servicemen, servicewomen and veterans on Thursday, 
February 5, 2009 at 4:30 p.m. on the Galloway Township campus in Room F-202. 
 
The event, “Veterans Supporting Veterans,” is being held to acquaint veterans and 
active members of the armed forces with the services of Stockton’s new Office of 
Veteran Affairs.  It is open to all active members of the armed forces and veterans, 
regardless if they are Stockton students or members of the local community. 
 
For more information, please contact Patrick Shields in the Office of Veteran Affairs at 
609-652-4987. 
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